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Essential services should not b run by private industry. essential services should not be
profit based. this is bleeding obvious. to privatise ADHC would be a crime against those who
lack the ability to fight for their own rights.

ADHC is recognised as the leading carer for people with intellectual disabilities in NSW. to
sell this off would be nothing short of criminal.

cost savings and profits have no place in disabilities. by all means ADHC needs some serious
streamlining, but to sell it off would be to sell out those without a voice.

shame on anyone cosidering it. self serving politicians are a discredit to us all.
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